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I urgent all who are voting to vote no.   Please listen to our voices.   Individual 

families like mine cannot survive this tax hike.   This is incredibly unfair of to continue 

to tax us for the mistakes and bad accountability from the State of Oregon.    I love 

this state, and believe we all need to pay our fair share to continue to make it 

beautiful.   THIS IS NOT IT!!!!! 

 

Please vote no!!! 

 


